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043 Micholitz to Sander




To:
Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans


Rangoon, 20th January 1888

Dear Sir,

I arrived here on the 16th inst. and had the good fortune to be able to send you 21 cases of plants by direct steamer, the SS. Irrawady. The Bill of Lading will be sent to you by Messrs. A. Scott & Co. and since it is not known here whether the steamer will go to Liverpool or to London, you will have to find out through their agents where she will go to.

Enclosed I send you a list of the 21 cases. I have much pleasure in being able to send you a fine lot of Dendr[obium]. brymerianum, but you will do well to sell as much as possible since one of the missionaries sent down approximately 150 extremely fine plants and there are likely to follow more. Trichosma suavis [=Eria coronaria] will also be very acceptable to you I hope. I am afraid that the Coelogyne which I sent as C. gardneriana, is not gardneriana at all but fuscescens, but I hope they will be none the less welcome to you. However, you will receive a few Coelogynes with the next consignment, which must be the genuine gardneriana.

Enclosed, please also find a few flowers of a very pretty little orchid, the bulbs of which you will find in a small box in case No. 11. The leaves I have not seen. I have another 22 cases of plants ready packed which will be shipped direct per S.S. Amarapoora within about 3 – 4 days, a list of which I send by next mail. 

Boxall has just returned from Rangoon. If you write please address Behn, Mayer & Co., Singapore. I hope to be able to leave here about the commencement of April.

Trusting you are quite well, I am

Yours faithfully


W. Micholitz
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